
November 29th  2021 

BAHIA PRINCIPE HOTELS & RESORTS RELEASE 

As previously announced, on December 20th, 2021 we’ll be terminating the 10-day 
free accommodation extension at our hotels in the Dominican Republic, Mexico and 
Jamaica for those guests arriving by that date who test positive for Covid-19.  

From that date forward, if a guest turns out to be positive, the accommodation costs will 
be borne by the client him/herself, with discounts adapted to the circumstances. The 
reservation can be managed directly at the hotel front desk.  

The guest will be accommodated following health and safety protocols in a reserved area set 
up for confinement purposes, with the corresponding services for their care and attention.  




